

Date: February 15, 2023

To:

Lloyd Design Fitouts LLC

Dubai – UAE

**Subject: Appreciation Letter** 

Dear Sir,

We would like to extend our deepest appreciation to all the team involved at Lloyd Design Fitouts for successfully carrying out the fit-out works for our new office.

There had been challenges along the way however with the dedication, attention to details and technical expertise of your team the overall outcome had been great. Office was handed over in time that enabled us to proceed with the planned soft inauguration and most of all, we have an awesome office.

Thank you for all the efforts and hard work that you and your team had provided. It was a pleasure working with all of you.

We wish Lloyd Design Fitouts all the best with your future undertaking and activities.

Respectfully,

Naeem Shaikh

**General Manager** 



For

M/s. Lubrizol International Inc. - Dubai Branch